
Our email disclaimer 

The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views 
or policies of Ashford Park Primary School. 

This e-mail and any attachments transmitted with it, including replies and 
forwarded copies subsequently transmitted (which may contain 
alterations), contains information which may be confidential and which 
may also be privileged. 

The content of this e-mail is for the exclusive use of the intended 
recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s), or the person 
authorised as responsible for delivery to the intended recipient(s), please 
note that any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other 
action taken in respect of this e-mail is strictly prohibited and may be 
unlawful. 

The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public 
disclosure under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
Unless the information is legally exempt, the confidentiality of this e-mail 
and your reply cannot be guaranteed. 

If you have received this e-mail in error please notify Ashford Park Primary 
School via e-mail to admin@ashford-park.surrey.sch.uk including a copy 
of this message. Please then delete this e-mail and destroy any copies of 
it. 

Further, we make every effort to keep our network free from viruses. 
However, you do need to validate this e-mail and any attachments to it 
for viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any computer virus that 
might be transferred by way of this e-mail. 

This e-mail is from Ashford Park Primary School, Station Crescent, 
Ashford, Middlesex, TW15 3HN. Switchboard Telephone Number: 
+44(0)1784 250305. 
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